

Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

· ACHIEVING SUCCESS TOGETHER ·

8th September 2025

LHE.JCP.Schoolphotos25

Dear Families

We would like to remind you that the school photographers will be visiting on **Thursday 11th September** to take individual photographs of all students.

To ensure everyone looks their best for their photo, we kindly ask that all students come to school in **full school uniform** and looking **smart and presentable**.

These photographs are a lovely keepsake and will also be used for school records, so it's important that students are dressed appropriately.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Yours sincerely

J Cooper

Julie Cooper School Comms Officer





